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Otis Spriggs

From: hardy.littlearch@gmail.com on behalf of Hardy Little [hardy-littlearch@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 3:09 PM
To: Otis Spriggs
Subject: Briarwood Estates & Emerald Village-North Patrick St.

Dear Mr. Spriggs: 
 
The current plans show a 5' sidewalk on both sides of the street for both projects as well as along Patrick Street 
connecting the two.. 
 
The projects are over budget at this time. 
 
We request eliminating the sidewalks on the north side of Meredith Drive,  
east side of LeAnn Cove and the south side of Perry Drive.  The walk along Patrick will remain, thereby still 
connecting the projects and providing paved access to the bus stop. 
 
Please let me know if you need additional information. 
 

Hardy Little, Architect 
Little & Associates - Architects 
501 Union Street 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

hardy-littlearch@sbcglobal.net 
 
Phone: 870-930-3813 
Fax: 870-930-3820 


